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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I am writing in opposition to HB 4080 and to ask you to vote no.  Our wildlife in the 

state of Oregon belongs to every Oregonian, not just the ranchers and farmers.  If 

there is a "conflict" or threat to property, people MUST be expected to utilize proven 

non-lethal methods to mitigate problems.  Let's remember, there is no science to 

support the lethal practices that Wildlife Services too commonly utilizes.  Poisoning, 

trapping, aerial gunning,  baiting, are all inhumane, unnecessary practices opposed 

by the great majority of Oregon citizens.  This is 2022, it is high time that legislators 

stop voting for the killing of wildlife and start to stand on the side of conservation, 

humane practices, and the will of most Oregonians. 

 

Please vote NO on HB 4080. 

 

Sincerely, 

Andrea Kozil 


